
Calendar of Events 

28 June—Public Speaking day Nowendoc 

4 July—NAIDOC Day at Bendemeer 

5 July—Kids In The Kitchen 

6 July—2pm Assembly, Mufti day, last day Term 2

Church St, Woolbrook 2354 

   Phone:  02 6777 5893      Fax:  02 6777 5917 
email:  woolbrook-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au 

 
CWA DAY on Wednesday 13 June, by Year 4 

 
How cute!  Arley got a book and she received an award for 
neat colouring in.  We got a prize for our great slide show.  
By Mia 
 
 

Wow! The food was delicious! We watched some 

slideshows. Later, we had a polish soup with:  

sausage, carrot, cabbage and a dumpling.  Everyone who 

tried the soup loved it.  By Zoe 
  

 WOW!!!!!! I didn’t know that!!  I didn’t know all those 

things about Poland! Chris drove the school to the CWA 

day.  We had to make PowerPoints about Poland.  Mine 

was about the languages and the religion.  I remember that 

Dzien Dobry means goodnight and Witmany W Polska! 

means welcome to Poland!  Arley won a prize for neat  

colouring in.  By Katie  
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5 June Taster Day at Walcha Central, by Year 6 
 

Wow!  That chook is so weird!  Ag is the best!  The classes that we had 

were Ag, music, food tech and PBL.  I loved Ag the most because you 

could hold chickens and lead ram lambs.  In music the teacher halved the 

class.  One half was doing Japanese folk music whilst the others did a test 

on where to put certain words on a piece of paper.  Practising the  

Japanese folk music was very fun, for a moment I felt like a real musician. 

Before the end of the day we did food tech, which Ms Saffy taught.  We 

were put into pairs and my partner was Bella.  Ms Saffy gave us a piece of 

paper on how to make a quiche.  Ours turned out great but others came 

out watery.  Taster days are the best!  By Iva  
 

I thought agriculture was the best because we got to see the different 

breeds of chickens.  Those chickens were so fluffy and small.  The four 

breeds were Silkies, Belgiums, Australorps and Pekins.  My other  

favourite bit was the ram lamb club.  We got to lead the rams around and 

take the halters off and get them in other paddocks.  I think that was the 

best thing about the whole entire day.  By Alexi 
 

Maaaaaaaaaaaaaaaa! “Ugh! Leading these rams is so hard!”  Agriculture 

was so much fun!  My favourite part of Ag were the chooks.  I knew most 

of the breeds that Ms Reeves was talking about which were a Belgium, an 

Australorp, some Silkies and a Pekin.  My other favourite part was the 

music which we did with Mrs Adair.  It was really awesome because we 

got to play on the keyboards and learn the Japanese folk song.  We also 

cooked with Miss Saffy in food tech.  We cooked quiche and I was in a 

group with Mackenzie and Steph.  By Molly 

 



 Safe Respectful Learners 

This award will be presented at our end of term assembly. 

 
Public Speaking Day at Nowendoc 28 June 
The whole school will travel to Nowendoc to participate in  
public speaking activities. The bus run will be 15 minutes  
earlier in the morning to allow us to get to Nowendoc on time. 
This is an excellent opportunity for our children to become 
more confident speaking in front of a larger audience.   
 

NAIDOC Day at Bendemeer 4 July 
We have been invited to participate in NAIDOC activities at 
Bendemeer. I understand the day will begin with a smoking  
ceremony followed by four different activities for the children 
to rotate through. There will be a limited number of seats  
available on the bus for interested parents/carers to attend the 
day.  Please let the school know if you are interested. 
 

SRC Thankyou  

Woolbrook’s Biggest Afternoon Tea raised $107 for the Cancer 

Council.  The SRC would like to thank everyone for their kind 

donations. We really appreciate all your support. 

By Alexi Ross, SRC Treasurer     

GOLD AWARD 
Congratulations to  

Daisy O’Brien 

on achieving Gold Level in our Merit 

Students of the Week 

15/6/18 
 

Iva  
Haling for  

 
expressive story writing 

15/6/18 

Steven Coffey-Beale  

for a  

fantastic effort in art 

 

Mid Year Reports  
Please return the attached interview slip selecting a time 
suitable for you to come and collect your child’s report. 
Here at Woolbrook we have a three way conversation, 
child, teacher and parent/carer, as the report is  
collected.  
 

2pm Friday 6 July Assembly 
The children are busy rehearsing a mini musical for this 
assembly. Please come along and be entertained.  

 8/6/18 
 

Mia Ross  
for  
 

working hard in Reading 

8/6/18 
 

Theo Coffey-Beale 
for  
 

great work in writing 


